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Project Update #15 

Note: On September 8th, when Cedar Street is opened, the intersection at First Street will be opened as 

well. Right now, it is looking that the intersections at Second Street and Third Street will be CLOSED. The 

contractor will be working hard to open them as soon as possible. Look for future updates on this 

matter.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton

Concrete Paving 

The contractor was able to finish all the mainline 
paving this week. As a result of their hard work, we 
have a hard opening date of September 8th for Cedar 
Street. Striping and some of the other finishing 
touches will be completed next week, and then the 
traffic control will be switched over sometime mid-
morning on September 8th.   

Driveways, Sidewalks, and Side Streets 

At the time of the opening, crews will still be 
working on coring out for new entrances and 
sidewalk, as well as getting ready to finish up the 
pavement on the side streets. Because of this, 
trucks, equipment, and workers will need to 
utilize the parking lanes to complete their 
operations. That being said, street parking will be 
off limits to the public for a few weeks while we 
wrap things up for this stage. Look for orange 
barrels along Cedar Street to indicate areas 
where construction is still active. 


